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September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

St Joseph’s RC High School Open Mornings 
 
The school will be having three open mornings on: 
 

Tuesday 21 October 
Wednesday 22 October 
Thursday 23 October 

 
Programme:  09.30 am Welcome, introduction and information in the main hall 
   10.00 am Tour with staff and sixth form students 
   10.30 am Questions/answers 
   10.45 am Depart 
 
The Open Morning will provide you with an opportunity to see our school in action in addition 
to allowing you to talk to the Senior Leadership Team, Inclusion Department, Sixth Form 
Prefects.  
 
APlease note the Open Morning is for parents/carers of current Year 6 children.  The children 
should not attend the Open Morning.   
 
To assist us in making arrangements for the Open Morning you must telephone the school 
on (01633 653110) to inform us how many people will be attending and if you require any 
special mobility arrangements.  This information can be given to the school receptionist or by 
email to sjhs@newportschools.wales.    
 
For additional information about St Joseph’s, please visit our website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
          
     
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Morgan                                                   Mrs R Hanford 
HEADTEACHER                                                 ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER  
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